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Thought for the Week: 

How can you provide peace for others and give hope for the future? 

This week’s certificate winners for Peace are Lucy and Noah! 

Well done! 

Reminders: 

Another Half Term Over! 

The year is really flying by and it continues to be a pleasure to watch the children develop and grow. They 

never stop amazing us or making us smile! Thank you to all those who were able to attend the class assembly 

on Wednesday. I am sure there were lots of smiles from the audience then too! As always, thank you for 

your continued support. We hope you have a lovely half term! 

 

Fire Safety Visit - safe to play or stay away  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Your child has recently had a visit from Dorset & Wiltshire Fire and Rescue Service. They have learnt about 

the role of firefighters, how they keep us safe and what the children can do to help stay safe. 

Please compete this quiz, looking through the information with your child so they can share with you what 

they have learnt. In the summer, one entry will be picked to win a VIP trip to a fire station for the winning 

child and their school will win a £50 book token.        https://forms.office.com/e/UirfVWPcCY  

Thank you for your help, Dorset & Wiltshire Fire and Rescue Service 

 

Superhero Day 

Next half term, part of our learning will be all about people who help us. On Tuesday 20th February, we 

would like to invite Reception to come in dressed as either fictional superheroes or real-life superheroes 

(firefighters, nurses, carers or a job/someone they admire etc.). This will invite the children to think about 

what qualities make a person super and we will continue building on this throughout the half term with some 

special visitors and exciting learning opportunities.  

 

Art Gallery 

On Friday 23rd February, we would like to invite all Reception parents/guardians to join us for an Art Gallery 

of Reception’s portraits in the hall at 3.30pm. Please collect your child as usual at 3.15 and then go to the 

office if you would like to attend.  

 

RHE 

In RHE during the first week back, we will be completing the lesson Forever Friends. Through a story about 

Freddy Teddy struggling to share at a picnic with his friends, this session helps children consider how to 

resolve conflict in friendships through saying sorry and asking for/receiving forgiveness. Children will learn 

that when we hurt others, we also hurt Jesus – but that Jesus teaches us how to forgive ourselves and 

others! 

https://forms.office.com/e/UirfVWPcCY


 

 

Phonics 

 
This week, we have continued working on consonant blends. Your task over half term is to use your 

fred fingers to sound out and write the CVCC or CCVC words to match the pictures below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Answers: pram, plug, drum, crab, frog, bank, nest, lamp, milk, pond 

 

Home Learning Tasks 
Reading Phonics 

Please read with your child at 

least 5x over the week. 

Record any books they read 

(from school or home) in their 

reading diary. 

Please help your child to practice 

the sounds they have learnt this 

week by completing the tasks 

below. 


